
urbanrenewal - Newcastle Urban Renewal 

  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

  

We are writing to you in support of the Newcastle Council/ NSW State Government plans for truncation of 

the Newcastle Rail Line at Wickham & subsequent CBD revitalization Project.  

  

The  as a major Stakeholder in Newcastle and the Hunter Valley fully endorses these 

initiatives. We are only too aware of the vocal minority interest Groups who have held this City & Region 

back for so long. Fortunately now we have a pro-active State Member in Tim Owen, and Lord Mayor in Jeff 

McCloy who have the Political conviction to do what they know to be in the right interest of this City & 

Region. 

  

Please register us as a firm Supporter of Rail Line Truncation at Wickham & Newcastle CBD Renewal! 

  
Regards, 
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